
                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

 

June 2017 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 

Check out our new “Did You Know” corner at bottom of this newsletter each month we will update with new 
“Did You Know” information 

  

 
  
Dear Emmaus and Chrysalis Community, 
    The Holy Spirit showed up at the Monticello Church of the Nazarene for our June gathering. From the board meeting, the 
meal, and to the gathering, we were blessed! We had two talented youth with the help of Harvey Smith lead us in worship. 
John Simpson gave a very heartfelt 4th day talk reminding us that no matter what we go through, the Lord can bring us 
through it.  
   The board voted last month to purchase a 10X12 building with a metal roof. The building was ordered and should be here 
within the next three weeks with a total cost $2,036.  
   The board reps were appointed for the fall walks. A new Team Selection Chair was also appointed to replace Greg Allen as 
Greg stepped down at the end of Team Selection meeting on 5/22/2017. Stacy Huff will have some big shoes to fill! Thank 
you, Greg, for your service! You will truly be missed.  
   Please be in prayer for our Fall Flight and Walks. At this time, the Women’s Walk is full and the Men’s Walk has 3 pilgrims 
signed up. Chrysalis is in need of both boys and girls. Pray about sponsoring a pilgrim or a caterpillar for the fall. Please go to 
our website for an updated application. Also, if you have paid fees in the past for a walk and was unable to work, please 
contact Greg Kinney about obtaining your fees or donating to general fund. Right now we have almost $3,000 in unclaimed 
fees. After December 31st, any unclaimed fees will rollover into the general fund.  
   Our July gathering will be at Russell Springs United Methodist Church and will be conducted by the Chrysalis. Please come 
out and show your support for our Chrysalis brothers and sisters.    
Decolores, 
Scott Neal 
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UPCOMING Gathering/ Team Dedication: 

July  
 Russell Springs United Methodist 

Board Meeting 4:30 CST 

Gathering 6:00   

Service 7:00  

*Services always begin at local times (be aware of time zones)  

Address/ driving directions: 
206 Jamestown St, Russell Springs, KY 42642 

If coming via the parkway take exit 62, turn towards Russell Springs, 
turn onto Maple Street which will take you over to Jamestown Street.  

UPCOMING for August: 
Team Dedication/ Gathering Services hosted by Emmaus at 

Jamestown Christian Church 
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  Please use the newest pilgrim application on line when sponsoring 

 If you write a check PLEASE always write in the memo area who and what the check is for  

 Fees are $90.00 for a pilgrim or a worker. All fees must be paid by the time of the walk or 
flight. You cannot work if fees are not paid.  

 During a Chrysalis flight there is a NO smoking rule. No smoking for workers or 
caterpillars even if they are age 18. 

 If you are an adult working a Chrysalis flight don’t forget your back ground check! 

 We will no longer hold team fees past 1 yr. if you do not work and do not ask for your fee 
to be returned it will be absorbed into the general fund. (Ex. If you paid in the spring and 

didn’t work you would have till the next spring to ask to use that fee or have it refunded after that it 
will go into the Emmaus fund. If you intend to use the fee or want it returned please be sure you tell the 
treasurer or registrar.) 

 Upcoming Summit will be held November 17th & 18th to review Policy & Procedure 
manual. If you would like to be a part of this contact Scott Neal. 

 Men’s Team meetings will be held at Kellyville church on Saturdays – July 29th, August 5th 
and August 19th @ 9:00am EST and 8:00am CST. 

 Women’s Team meetings will be held at Stubenville Church on July 29th @ 9:00am EST, 
Friday August 4th @ 6:00pm, August 19th 9:00am  

 You must attend a team meeting to be eligible to work, this is not only a time of 
information but a time of bonding and prayer to be ready to serve on the mountain.  

 Sponsorship- Remember the Emmaus walk is designed for those who  already have a 
relationship with Jesus 

 Sponsorship- Please do not make the walk a secret. Answer any questions a pilgrim asks 
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